
 

 

Portland Township Planning Commission Minutes 
Wednesday, September 5, 2018 

        

 
Cindy Selden called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m.  The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 
 
Roll was taken by Sue Van Lente. 
 

Present: Sue VanLente, Cindy Selden, Tony Dixon, Bill Stegenga, Marcy Lay, Hope Partlow, and Ross Schneider 
 

Approval of Minutes:  Motion by Ross Schneider, seconded by Bill Stegenga to approve the minutes from the last 
meeting.  All were in favor.   
 
Old Business:    
 

None 
 

New Business:  
 

Review of member term expirations 
Bill Stegenga's current term expires in November.  Bill has decided not to accept another term.  Sue will let the 
township board know next week and will send Cindy Selden the list of residents, obtained from our 2017 survey,  
who expressed an interest in serving on township boards. 
 

Future Meetings: The next regular meeting will be held Wednesday, December 5, 2018, at 7:00 p.m. at the Township 
Hall. 
 
Motion was made by Cindy Selden, seconded by Bill Stegenga  to adjourn the meeting at 7:04p.m.  All were in favor. 
 
Respectfully submitted by Sue Van Lente, Secretary. 


